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29th November 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We are delighted to have been given the opportunity to attend a performance of Alsager School’s 
Christmas concert.  

The concerts at Alsager are always fantastic, with a professional standard of performance 
throughout. It will also give the children an insight into musical opportunities available at the high 
school.  

Year 6 will be attending the performance on the afternoon of Friday 15th December 2017. We will 
be leaving school at approximately 12.45 and returning in time for the end of the day.  

Children will need appropriate clothing, a waterproof coat and sensible shoes, as we will be 
walking to the performance.  

You can grant consent for this on ParentMail, or alternatively complete and return the slip below 
by Wednesday 13th December. 

 

Many thanks  

Mr D Hancock  

Alsager School Christmas Concert 

I give my child permission to walk down to Alsager High School on Friday 15th December to watch 
the Christmas concert. 

Childs Name…………………………………………………………………….. 

Class………………………………………………………………………………… 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………. 
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